3315

ED, CharterRegs

From: Justyne Carnes <justynenc@protonmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 18, 2021 8:14 PM

To: ED, CharterRegs

Subject: [External] Do NOT change the charter school law

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

The public school system has been failing our children for years. The school board pays no mind to the parents and make
mandates and approve behavior that is in direct conflict with family autonomy.

If the public school system chose to act in a manner that empowered families and provided a satisfactory education to
our children, charter schools wouldn't be a factor.

The public system is broken and they do not deserve our money. The board neglects the parents and implements
curriculum that is anti-American and when the parents stand up, we are called racist. If the public schools system wished
to stay relevant, they would innovate and work to provide a more conducive environment for the families in their

district.

If a business does not provide a good product or good service to customers, their customers will go elsewhere and the
business can innovate or they will go out of business. The same is happening to public schools.

Do not change the charter policy!

Justyne Carnes

Sent from ProtonMail mobile



